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Beginning Tuesday, May 26, the Putnam County 
Property Appraiser’s offi ce will re-open to the public for 
walk-in services. For the safety of your health and our 
staff, we will continue to follow CDC social distancing 
best practices.

The 2020 Homestead Exemption fi ling deadline was 
March 2nd. If you need to late-fi le for the 2020 due 
to extenuating circumstances, you may come to our 
offi ce or e-File for Homestead Exemption with our New 
Online Homestead Application! Please visit our website
www.putnam-fl .com/app and submit the completed 
forms by email at HX-Appraiser@putnam-fl .com or by 
mail to PO Box 1920, Palatka, FL 32178.

Do you own your home? If so, are you:
� ➢ 65 years of age or older with a limited income?
� ➢ An individual with a disability?
� ➢ Widow/widower?
� ➢ A veteran with a service-connected disability?

If any of the above qualifi cations apply to you, or if you 
have any questions, call (386) 329-0286.

We appreciate your patience and understanding during 
this time and look forward to serving you.


